


Dear Children of Burton Salmon School

This is just a small message to say hello and to let you know we're all thinking about you. Plus, everyone loves getting something 

in the post!

For some of you, it feels like a long time since we've seen each other. For others, you've been into school and continued enjoying 

the activities that have been going on. Either way, you're staying safe and that's what matters.

Some of you may be worried if you're doing enough school work, either online or your own things. You may be worried if you're  

still rocking it or that things may be said if you've done very little work. 

Don't worry. 

If you've made it through the day by helping those around you – you've rocked it.

If you've helped feed and entertain someone in your house – you've rocked it.

If you've tried your best to be sensible and not to argue – you've rocked it.

These  are  strange  times  we're  living  in  and  we  still  need  to  keep  ourselves,  and  the  ones  we  love,  safe.  That's  the  most  

important thing.

All  the members of  staff  cannot  wait  to get  back into school  and see you all  again,  but  until  that  happens,  we wish you and  

your  families all  the best.  If  you have any worries or  questions,  or  if  you have any good ideas,  please let  us know. You can  

contact the school any time.

Best wishes from Burton Salmon School staff.


